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Frequently vacuum all car seats and wash any removable linen seat 
covers in hot water over 50°C for at least 10 minutes. 

Wear gloves when taking seat covers off.

Plastic seat covers should be wiped down with an odourless hospital 
grade disinfectant after each trip. Plastic seat covers are preferred 
over linen seat covers.
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Routine cleaning guide 
to prevent scabies for 
transport providers

Scabies can spread on car seats
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